
           

  

 D 

 

 

 

 4th February 2022 

                                                                                                                            

   

 

 

 

 

 

Telephone: 0151-9248661                                                                                                        

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

Covid Alert 

Please remember to inform school if your child has tested positive on a Lateral 

Flow Test or has been for a PCR on our special email address 

covidalert@gcp.org.uk  

If you are sending your child into school when a family member has tested 

positive and you have not been advised to isolate by Track & Trace, please let 

school know. 

Please supply us with symptom type, symptom onset date, date of Lateral flow 

test if taken, date of PCR test if taken and date the period of isolation will end 

– we have to report this information for every case.  

If your child is returning to school having done 2x negative Lateral Flow Tests, 

please send confirmation to covidalert@gcp.org.uk. Thanks 

 

Foodbank 

On Thursday 10th February, the children can come to school in their own 

clothes and we are asking for an item for the foodbank or a packet of flower 

seeds for use in school. Thanks. 

 

Year 4 Swimming Lessons 

Swimming lessons for Year 4 will continue through till Easter. Thanks 

 

Sefton Be Active 

Go to Sefton Council Website and search Be Active, there are many activities 

available at different locations for the Half Term. 

 

School Nurse Drop In 

The school Nurse will be starting her Drop In sessions in school on Tuesday 1st March 

at 2.30pm.  

 

Safer Internet Day 

Please see attached letter 

 

Half Term Swimming Crash Course 

Please see attached flyer for information 
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Diary Dates 

 
Mon 7th Feb – 

Parents’ Evening for 

5M 3.30 – 5.30pm 

 

Tues 8th Feb – 

Parents’ Evening for 

Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5B, 

5CW, 5H & Year 6 

3.30 – 5.30pm 

 

Wed 9th Feb – 

Parents’ Evening for 

Year 1, 2, 3L, 3D, 

Year 4, 5 & 6 3.30 – 

7pm 

 

Thurs 10th Feb – 

Parents’ Evening for 

3A & 3M 3.30 -7pm. 

 

Thurs 10th Feb - 

Year 4 Swimming 

lessons. 

 

Thurs 10th Feb – 

own clothes for a 

foodbank or seed 

donation. 

 

Fri 11th Feb – INSET 

DAY – children 

NOT in school 

 

 

Mon 21st Feb – 

Children return to 

school 
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